
 

 

Wednesday 22nd February 2017 – 7.30pm 
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4 Grove Road, Bournemouth BH1 3AX 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Whether religion has any place in schools 
is a controversial question engendering 
strong feelings both from those who see it 
as a good thing and those who do not. 
Hilary Bond, Schools and Children's 
worker for the Parish of Wareham, Cathy 
Silman, retired teacher and member of 
Dorset Humanists Education Group, and 
Christian schools worker Dave Pegg will 
discuss the controversial and contested 
domains of religious education, worship in 
schools, and faith schools. Is there scope 
for Humanists, Christians, and people of 

other faiths to find common ground on the place of religion in our children’s 
education? Come along and join this lively discussion.  
 
 

 
 

 
   

“Join us for a thought-provoking discussion on the place of 
religion in our children’s education” 

 
 

Everyone welcome! 
 
 
 

Hosted by Dorset Humanists 

Free entry (donations appreciated) 
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